
DAVID E SULLIVAN 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

John Reinstein, Legal Director 
ACLU of Massachusetts 
211 Congress Street 
Boston, MA 02110 

Dear Attorney Reinstein: 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

NORTHWESTERN DISTRICT 

January 26, 2011 

ONE GLEASON PLAZA 

NORTHAMPTON. Mll\SSACHUSETTS 01060 

, 4 I 3, 586-9225 

FAX t4 I 31 584-3635 

The Northwestern District Attorney's Office received, on January 18, 2011, your public records 
request dated January 13, 2011 requesting documents relative to the issuance of administrative 
subpoenas pursuant to the provisions of G. L. c. 271, §17B. Please know that this Office is working on a 
response and will forward to you as soon as it is completed. 

Sincerely yours, 

Cynthia M. Pepyne 
Assistant District Attorney 


